

Wednesday 5th June 2024

Year 5 - British Museum

Dear Parent/Carers,

As part of our Learning Journey next half term 'Ancient Egyptians' and to consolidate the children's learning of their current learning journey 'Benin', children will be given the great opportunity to visit the British Museum.

Children will spend the day exploring the Benin plaques (something they feel very passionate about) as well as being able to explore the artefacts of Ancient Egypt, a topic that they will delve into in more detail in the coming weeks. They have been learning lots about the Benin city and all that went on in history. They have learnt how important the plaques were to the people of Benin and the horrific measures that occurred to get them to this country. It will be great for the children to see these to really make their learning come to life!

Details are as follows:

Date: Tuesday 18th June 2024

Place: Great Russell St, London WC1B 3DG

Travel: Bus/tube

The children will need a **packed lunch, water bottle** and comfortable **walking shoes** (preferably trainers). The children need to **wear school uniform** and a **jacket** with a

hood advised in the event of rainy weather.

Please scan the QR code for your child's class and select whether you will be providing a packed lunch or would like the school to provide one.



50







Please sign into Arbor to give permission.

If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.

Thank you for your support.

The Year 5 Team

